COPY.

22nd July, 1930,

Dear Mr.'ﬁgg$§a§%§§3, <
: » _ | with reference to the enquiry

contained in your letter of the 18th instant regarding the
freeboard report for Cantiere Navale Triestino'sg Ho. 221
ship, the depth of the hold used for determining the
coefficient of fineness should be measured to the upper
‘edge of the Straight beam at centre line, without any
¢orrection on acecount of lule camber.

With king regards,

Yours fa

Mt COSt&.ﬂtini, Esq.'
TRIKSTE.
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